
 25th     October     2022 

 Many     thanks     from     TGSB! 

 I’d     like     to     offer     my     heartfelt     thanks     to     the     entire     Rap     Therapy     team     on     behalf     of     The     Green     School     For     Boys     for 
 the     exceptional     experience     we     have     had     with     the     Rap     Therapy     four     week     programme;     I     can’t     speak     highly 
 enough     of     the     entire     process     and     will     be     recommending     you     to     colleagues! 

 We     had     3     four     week     programmes     running     simultaneously,     for     students     in     Years     8,     9     and     10     and     the     team     were 
 very     accommodating     in     working     around     our     requirements.     Communication     was     always     really     fast     and 
 expectations     about     what     to     expect     were     clear     and     concise.     As     someone     who     deals     with     many     external     providers, 
 this     was     very     welcome! 

 From     day     1     of     the     programme,     boys     in     each     of     the     sessions     went     out     of     their     way     to     tell     me     that     they     loved     it 
 (very     unusual     for     teenage     boys);     two     even     emailed     me     to     thank     me     for     selecting     them     to     take     part.     Their 
 enthusiasm     grew     with     each     session,     and     they     were     very     vocal     about     their     disappointment     that     the     programme 
 ran     for     only     4     weeks.     The     boys     were     thrilled     with     their     final     products,     and     eager     to     share     what     they     had     been 
 working     on.     This     pride     in     their     work,     and     their     willingness     to     share     their     emotions     and     concerns     was     particularly 
 pleasing     to     see;     finding     a     positive     voice     was     something     that     we     had     hoped     the     boys     would     achieve     through     the 
 programme,     and     it     delivered     in     spades. 

 I’d     like     to     give     particular     recognition     to     our     facilitator,     Malcolm     Sinclair     who     was,     without     a     doubt,     one     of     the     best 
 presenters     we     have     had     the     pleasure     to     work     with     from     any     provider.     He     created     strong,     positive     relationships 
 with     each     workshop     group     from     the     outset,     and     went     out     of     his     way     to     tease     out     the     strengths     and     interests     of 
 the     individuals.     His     manner     and     interactions     with     the     boys     was     fantastic,     and     they     loved     working     with     him. 

 We     would     love     to     work     with     Rap     Therapy     in     the     future,     and     will     be     booking     in     for     next     year     as     soon     as     we     can! 

 Regards, 

 Mrs     Kari     Sargent 

 Assistant     Headteacher 
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